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Tom--

Thanks for your message and input. The effort underway by the Senate ad hoc committee will result, | am
confident, in wise revisions to the draft and improvements to our overall efforts. | see that you've copied a
number of the members of the committee, as have |, and with your permission would ask the chair to
include this communication in our record of communications on COI-C.

Best regards,

--Russ

On 1/23/09 1:54 PM, "Tom Lininger" < lininger@law.uoregon.edu > wrote:

Dear Vice Provost Tomlin:

Thank you for considering input by faculty concerning the proposed
COI/COC policy. | especially appreciate your attendance at a meeting of
the law school faculty last month.

I'm just writing to indicate that | support the positions taken by Dean
Margie Paris, Associate Dean Michael Moffitt, and Professor John Bonine
in their recent submissions to your office.

I would only add one more consideration. The decline of the stock
market has caused a great deal of anxiety among those of us who are
trying to save for our kids' college education. | have been counting on
my ability to supplement our family's college savings through some
off-campus work. | hope that the COC policy will be no more restrictive
than is minimally necessary to comply with state and federal
regulations. | would be thrilled if the UO decided to follow the "one

in five" rule that former Dean Gene Scoles has mentioned to our faculty.

Thanks again for considering the views of faculty on this important issue.

Sincerely,

1/24/09 8:47
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